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TOWN OF ESSEX 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MAY 22, 2024 
Auditorium 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86938898874?pwd=SitpLzdlelBHWHZrYVpDTks1SFl0QT09 

Passcode: 123723 
Dial +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Essex, 
Connecticut, will hold a Public Hearing in the Essex Town Hall, 29 West Avenue in said 
Essex, Wednesday, May 22, 2024 at 7:00 pm. to hear any, and all persons who wish to 
be heard in regard to the following: 
 
1. The State of Connecticut Office of Policy and Management 2022 Small Town 

Economic Assistant Program (STEAP) Grant program.  The purpose of the public 
hearing is to obtain citizen’s views on the Essex Civic Campus Improvements to 
Grove Street Park and Hubbard Field.     
 
 

 
__________________________________________ 

Norman M. Needleman, First Selectman 
 
 

__________________________________________ 
Stacia R. Libby, Selectman 

 
 

__________________________________________ 
Bruce Glowac, Selectman 

 

 
 

Dated this 3rd day of April, 2024 at Essex, CT 
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